
 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, 3 Northgate Street, Warwick, CV34 4SP 

   opcc@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk         01926 733523 

    www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk         @WarwickshirePCC           WarwickshirePCC   

3 December 2021 

Councillor David Reilly  
Warwickshire Police and Crime Panel Chair  
Shire Hall  
Warwick  
CV34 4RL 

  

Sent by email:  davidreilly@northwarks.gov.uk 

 

Dear Councillor Reilly 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 30 November 2021 with your comments on the Police and Crime 

Plan.  I welcomed the discussion that took place in the meeting on 15 November, and your 

written views.  I am looking forward to hearing what the working group suggest in respect of the 

performance monitoring, and I will take it into consideration as we develop our approach.  I will 

continue to progress the topics you specifically highlight in the delivery of the plan. 

I look forward to working with you throughout my term of Office 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Seccombe TD 

Police and Crime Commissioner  

 


